
 

Bobkitten Bulletin 
Friday, December 8, 2023 

 

Good morning, Bobkittens!  This is the morning bulletin for Friday, December 8, 2023. 

Boys Basketball season begins when we return from Winter Break.  If you are planning to play, 

be sure to get all of your information into Final Forms, including a copy of your current sports 

physical. 

Yearbooks: Mrs. Emmett has a list on the window outside of Rm 132 that shows who has 

bought a yearbook this year.  If you are not sure if you have bought yours yet, check the list to 

find out.  All yearbook sales are online.  Go to the Miller Junior High webpage to find the link.  

Buy your yearbook soon!  The price goes up in January! 

THIS WEEK  

Today Afternoon Music Assembly 

 MJH Dance and Open Gym, 6-8 PM.  Admission is $5.  Pay at the door. 

 

NEXT WEEK Is Spirit Week 

Monday Pajama Day 

Tuesday Family Photo Day (Flannel Day) 

Wednesday Winter Wear (Hats Scarves, etc) 

Thursday Candy Cane Day (Dress in Red and White) 

Friday Ugly Sweater Day 

 

Miller Bobkittens are Respectful, Responsible and Safe 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 


